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Deer Park Tennis Club Inc. 

Newsletter - May 2016  

   
   

 

Steven is leaving… 

Steven Cheng has been our tireless coach since January 2015, but he’s recently accepted a 

too-good-to-refuse offer from the Kooyong Lawn Tennis Club, which means we’ll have to say 

goodbye shortly  

Steven will continue coaching at DPTC through to the end of Term 2 - an announcement on 

who’ll take over from Steven will be made shortly. 

On behalf of the club, the committee would like to thank Steven for everything he’s done for the club over the 

last 18 months and wish him the very best in his new future at Kooyong! 

Courts 1 & 2 are done! 

The resurfacing of courts and 2 was completed in early May, and the courts are now 

fully ready for play. 

As the courts are very new, they’ll play a bit differently to how the old courts 1 & 2 

played (and they’ll likely play differently in a few months time too, once they settle in).  

NSJTA – Finals are just around the corner 

With just 1 round of the regular home-and-away season left to play, it looks 

like we’ll have some strong representation from DPTC in the NSJTA finals. 

Good luck to all of the DPTC teams for the rest of the season – we hope to 

see some more flags in the clubhouse soon! 

Next season’s competition (NSJTA and NSNTA) 

Registrations are now open for next season’s NSJTA (junior) and NSNTA (senior) 

competitions.  

The closing dates are:  

 NSJTA registrations close on Tuesday, May 24 

 NSNTA registrations close on Tuesday, June 7  

You should have already received registration forms by email or mail – if you haven’t, or if you need extra 

forms for other family members, etc., you can get more forms from our website www.deerparktc.com or from 

the trays in the clubhouse. 

http://www.deerparktc.com/
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Queen’s Birthday Allcourt Challenge – June 11 and June 14 

Our traditional 2nd tournament of the year – the Queen’s Birthday Allcourt Challenge – is just 

around the corner: 

 The junior events will be held on Saturday, June 11, from 8:00am to 1:00pm 

 The senior singles events will be held on Saturday, June 11, from 1:00pm to 6:00pm 

 The senior doubles events will be held on Tuesday, June 14, from 7:00pm to 11:00pm 

If you’d like to join in the fun, you can get download an entry form from our website www.deerparktc.com or 

grab one from the trays in the clubhouse. Entries close on Tuesday, June 7. 

Do we have your email address?  

Have we got your current email address so we can send news to you via email?  

If we don’t – or if you’re not sure (have you received an email from the club in the last 

month – if not, we probably don’t have your email address) – please send an email to 

secretary@deerparktc.com so we can keep in touch better. 

By letting us your email address you’ll get news much faster (and it’ll save the club money by avoiding the 

need to send mail). 

We win, you win - exclusive incentive for DPTC members! 

Members who introduce a new senior or new family member to our club will receive a $30 credit 

towards their next DPTC membership renewal. For full details please see www.deerparktc.com. The 

more members you introduce the more credits you receive! 

Social tennis - Tuesday and Sunday evenings from 7pm 

What a great way to practice your game with other members from our club in a fun and social 

environment! Why not bring a friend and introduce them to our great game of tennis? Why 

not have a hit with other members? 

For members it normally costs $5 (if we don’t turn the lights on, it’s free). 

For non-members it’s $10. 

Outstanding membership or competition fees? 

Please send your cheque or money order to 

PO Box 2069, Brimbank Central, Deer Park VIC 3023. 

Please support our club so that we can continue to provide you with better tennis facilities. 

Keeping up with the news 

Our website is www.deerparktc.com – check it regularly for general news, club events, 

competition updates and everything Deer Park Tennis Club-related. 

We’re also on Facebook – search for Deer Park Tennis Club Inc or go to 

www.facebook.com/deerparktc 

And we’re on Twitter too - @DeerParkTC (Deer Park Tennis) 

Yours in tennis … Committee, Deer Park Tennis Club Inc. 
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